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A Consortium meeting took place at Linnaeus University on June 4, 2024,. A total of 29 
participants were informed of the Centre's latest activities, including updates on administrative 
and communication assignments, as well as ongoing and upcoming recruitments. As part of 
the Centre’s routine, one of the industrial partners, Södra, presented their core business and 
development vision for further engagement within the Centre. 

The experts from Linnaeus University organized a Climate Impact workshop that actively 
involved participants through group discussions and reflections on key questions with the aim 
of building a common understanding of the needs and expectations within the Centre to fine-
tune the framework of the tasks in WP3. “It is apparent that the climate impact work in WP3 
needs to be closely integrated with the other projects in the Centre, especially in WP1”, says 
Anders Brolin from Stora Enso and the Chairman of the Board. The participants also had the 
opportunity to visit laboratory facilities at the Växjö Campus, primarily at the Departments of 
Forestry and Wood Technology, Building Technology, and Mechanical Engineering. 
Additionally, they followed a presentation from the Dean of the Faculty of Health and Life 
Sciences about the available facilities at the Kalmar Campus.  
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